

August 27, 2015

Mr. Tim Schäfer

Dear Mr. Schäfer,

On behalf of the United States Holocaust Memorial Museum, I would like to thank you for the donation of your books:

Geheim!"Zwangsarbeit am Sachsenberg: Kriegsschwefer NI-365"

Fotos, Fakten, Fanatismus: Die Stollen des Mittelwerkes der SS in Kohnstein b. Nordhausen mit über 80 Abbildungen, Plänen & Tabellen.

Your donation will enrich the Library's collection of materials on the history of the Holocaust. Researchers and scholars using the Library will no doubt benefit from the addition of your generous gift.

Your thoughtful donation may also be acknowledged in the Museum's Annual Report. If you would prefer not to have such recognition, or have any questions about the Library's collections and operations, please do not hesitate to contact me.

As we strive to provide greater access to materials on the Holocaust, we appreciate contributions such as yours that assist us in our mission. Once again, thank you for thinking of the Library.

Sincerely,

Lenore Bell

Director of the Library

Lene Bell